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Dear Local Boundary Commission,

Our primary residence is in Funter Bay. Ideally we would remain unaligned as we currently are. We realize though
that sooner or later Funter Bay will be annexed into a borough. The options are Xunaa or Juneau. Therefore we
strongly support including Funter Bay in the Xunaa Borough.

Juneau provides us absolutely no services: No fire department, no law enforcement, no utilies, no community
services, etc. The only thing Juneau provides us is access to a hospital and a Costco store.

Frankly, the only services we want or need are provided by the state of Alaska (state troopers and wildlife officers)
and the federal government (postal services).

Furthermore, Juneau has a more urban lifestyle in comparison to Xunaa. Juneau borough lifestyle and mindset does
not align with our lifestyle or mindset, provides us no services, and just views us as an additional tax revenue
stream.

Our way of life strongly aligns with Xunaa’s lifestyle and mindset. Therefore, we strongly wish to be aligned with
the Xunaa borough.

Sincerely,

Kim and Bill Spooner

Lot 1 Point Lode

Funter Bay, AK
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